

SCHOOL COUNSELING DE

NEWSLETTER

December | 2024

Happy Holidays from the Counseling Department!

High School Happenings

We are working towards having all of our Grade 10 students complete the SBIRT screening. Screening, Brief Intervention, and Referral to Treatment (SBIRT) in schools helps identify students who are at risk for substance use and provides them with resources and referrals. SBIRT can help improve students' health, safety, and success.



Counselor Connection Newsletter by grade level:

https://tinyurl.com/mpwbfk5r







College Info

Necco On the Spot Day- counselors will be available to meet with students who are interested in attending Northern Essex Commnunity College. A great opportunity for an on the spot admission. Financial Aid Info Night- November 26th HHS Auditorium 6-7pm

Coming soon! "A Journey Into FAFSA" -get assistance with the application process

Important Dates

- Dec. 11 U.S. Navy Visit (Cafeteria)
- Dec. 18 NECC On The Spot Day
- Dec. 20 Half-Day (Winter Break)

What's the Scoop?

Officer Jose Gonon Villanueva of the US Navy will be visiting HHS during the lunches once a month.

Counselor Spot Light

Mrs. Melillo & Ms. Marshall- both of these counselors shared a birthday last month. Mrs. Melillo comes to us from Nettle Middle School and the dynamic duo enjoys working together. Last month they visited Gillette Stadium to learn about military options for students.